
Culinaria 
Mediterranean Kitchen 
512 East 9th Street Ste A 
Lawrence, Kansas 66044 

(785) 766-8591 

To Whom it May Concern: 

It was brought to our attention on Monday the 24th of July that our current 
location prevents the approval of a liquor license for our space (either the drinking 
establishment license or caterers license) due to our proximity to St Luke AME 
Church at 900 New York Street. 

We would like to apply for the location waiver in order to sell alcoholic beverages 
with our dinner services Thursday, Friday, and Saturday weekly. We are eager to 
work with the individuals at St Luke AME Church and our community in general. 
We are committed to insuring the utmost in public safety and responsible alcohol 
consumption. 

Please let me know if there is any additional information you need from me. 

Thank you so much for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Regan Lehman Pillar 
Co-Owner, Culinaria


